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ALL INDIA CONGRESS COMMITTEE

24, AKBAR ROAD, NEW DELHI - 110 011

Sonia Gandhi September 23, 2015

President

Dear Dr Narayan,

| have your letter of 15th September 2015 regarding the
National Judicial Appointments Commission (NJAC).

It may be recalled that the NJAC Bill was initiated during the
UPA regime. The Congress Party supported the passage of the
Bill in Parliament and the NJAC Act has been notified by the
Government in April 2015. We continue to support the NJAC.

With good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

[ 4
é:?ﬁ quc
Dr Jayaprakash Narayan

General Secretary
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